

9th May 2019

Dear parents & carers,

Equality at Anderton ParkMessage from Chair of Governors

Anderton Park Governing Body met to consider concerns expressed by some parents. We would ask those parents who have taken part in protesting to consider the wellbeing of the children over the next few weeks. This is an important time for many of our children as they are making their final preparations before undertaking phonics screening checks, Key Stage 1 SATs and Key Stage 2 SATs. It is potentially unsettling for them to encounter groups of adults at the school gate on their way out of school.

If any of you still have concerns, we urge you to contact the school to make an individual appointment to discuss these. The school leadership team have always been open to listen to the concerns of individual parents and this position has not changed.

Wishing a blessed and peaceful Ramadan to those parents who are fasting.

Yours sincerely,

B Tabasum

Bushra Tabasum

Chair of APPS Governing Body, on behalf of the Governors







